
Family Reading Night

The second grade teachers would like to invite you to Family
Reading Night! Family Reading Night is an opportunity for you and
your children to come to Valley View to read together and to talk

about books.

When: Thursday, February 22nd (6:00pm - 7:00pm)

Where: The Valley View Library Media Center

We will share a book, do an activity and allow family reading time.
Our theme this month will be “Sprinkle Kindness”. Participants will
decorate a cookie with a variety of sprinkles after brainstorming

ways we can sprinkle kindness. Please bring your favorite books to
read together. All children must be accompanied by an adult to

participate. Please join us on Family Reading Night!


